
Eagle Spring Lake Management District’s 

Notice of Possible Quorum 

Regarding:  Dam orientation  

 Please take note that there may be a quorum of Eagle Spring 
Management District Board members present at the District Properties (located 
at W344S10505 County Road E and, W345S10346 Wambold Road, Eagle, WI 
53119) on March 29, 2023 starting at 8:30am to discuss both spillways. 
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
John Mann 
Secretary 
Eagle Spring Lake Management District  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


